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Our e-blast platform utilizes Constant Contact and is the 
principal method of outreach and communications to 
homeowners and residents of the Fire District.  Over 340 e-mail 
addresses comprise this list representing every lot number 
paying taxes to the District.

In the past year, in excess of 80 e-mails were sent alerting 
homeowners to water issues, road safety concerns, sharing 
details of the many summer events, remembering current/past 
residents who have passed on and notifying you of important 
news in the surrounding communities and Charlestown Town 
Hall.  During the summer months the blasts typically are sent 
every Wednesday and otherwise as needed.

If you wish to sign up for these blasts, please e-mail: 
qcbfdcommunications@gmail.com

It is important to note that residents who use Gmail as their e-
mail provider may find these notices going into a spam or 
promotions folder.

Thank you for your support,

Kate Thornton
E-blast Coordinator
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